
                       STAR PRIVATE SCHOOL 

 

 

Cir: Ref/08/SPS/Gen/20-21                                                                    24/09/2020 

 

Subject: School Re-opening for Face to Face learning (Kindergarten) 

Dear Parent, 

Please note that the school will be opening for Kindergarten students who have opted for Face to Face 

learning with effect from Sunday 27th Sept 2020 keeping in mind the gradual return of 

students as per the following schedule: 

Days Class 

Sunday KG 1 

Monday KG 1 

Tuesday KG 1 

Wednesday KG 2 

Thursday KG 2 
 

School will be operating in two shifts for Kindergarten as per the below mentioned details: 

Shift 1: Face to Face learning Timing: 8:00 am to 10: 30 am 

Shift 2: Distance learning Timing: 11: 00 am 1: 30 pm 

Shift 1- (Face to Face learning) students are not required to attend the Shift 2 (Distance learning) on 

the same day, but they will continue with distance learning for the remaining days of the week 

as per the prescribed DL time table. 

Shift 2- (Distance learning) students are not required to attend Shift 1-Face to Face learning. 

We request you to strictly adhere to the following protocols regarding Reopening School for 

Face to Face learning module: 

● The school timing for Face to Face learning module will be from 7: 45 am to 10:30 am. 

 

● All students attending school will disperse at 10: 30 am and parents should ensure that their 

child is picked-up from the school latest by 10: 45 am. 

● Any student/ family member staying with him/her who travelled (in the last 14 days) must 

adhere to UAE authority requirements, including any self-isolation and testing requirements. 

Online Travel Disclosure Forms must be submitted through the school portal Orison before 

joining the school. (Form is enclosed with this circular) 

 

• Students below 6 years (below Grade 1) are not required to wear masks. 



• Parents cannot enter the school premises. 

• There will be assigned areas for parents in the morning at the designated gate, where the 

temperature of students will be checked before they enter the school. 

• People with compromised medical conditions, including the elderly should not come for drop-

off and/or pick-up. 

• Only one parent/guardian is allowed for drop-off and/or pick-up of his/her child at the 

designated points and designated timings with no interaction inside the school.  

• Parent/guardian will be given a maximum time limit of 10 minutes in the designated area to 

pick-up/drop-off with no crowding, maintenance of 1.5 meters distance and wearing masks 

always. 

• Students must bring healthy food and water from home and are not allowed to share it with 

others. 

• Children should be kept at home if they are generally unwell and ensure the submission of the 

medical report from any authorized medical practitioner before resuming the classes. 

Looking forward to your support so that together we can provide the best learning experiences. 

Best regards, 

Ms. Samira Nabil 

Principal 


